
The Uppsala Center for Fiscal Studies and the 
Department of Economics, Uppsala University invites Ph.D. students 
and young researchers in the Nordic countries to a

Mini-Course in Dynamic Public Finance
May 22-24
Uppsala, Sweden

with Mikhail Golosov Princeton University

Please send your application and CV to Katarina Grönvall (katarina.gronvall@nek.uu.se) 
no later than March 1st. The number of course participants is limited.

Uppsala Center for Fiscal Studies will �nance three hotel nights in Uppsala and lunch for all 
participants. In addition  there will be a social program.

For questions about the course please email Spencer Bastani (spencer.bastani@nek.uu.se)
 

We hope to see you in Uppsala in May!

Spencer Bastani, Sören Blomquist and Katarina Grönvall
The Organizers


